

## association of university and college employees

July 8, 1982

HAND DELIVERED

Audrey Harvey Employee Relations Department CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Audrey:

Further to our telephone conversations of yesterday, this letter will confirm the cancellation of leave for Suzan Zagar for July 7 and 8, 1982 but confirm leave again for July 9, 1982.

Also, I am enclosing a copy of my letter to you of September 3, 1981 as well as the best recollection of a list I have now, of information sent with the letter.

Yours truly,

Carole Cameron Union Organizer AUCE Local 1

Enc.